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What have we been doing this week? 
 

Here are some lovely Dormouse moments: 
 

 

 

 

Write, rub it out, and 
write again – Ned 
really enjoys this task. 
 

 

Jasper rustles up a 
light lunch. 
 

 

How many acorns 
in the pot,George? 
 
 

 

Beep, beep, Avro 
coming through! 
 

 

 

Daphne races the 
clock to see how 
many pegs she 
can clip on. 

 
Oliver and Kit 
practise rolling the 
ball to each other. 

 

Mo finds a lump of 
dry wood and 
crumbles it up. 
 

 

Characteristics of 
Effective Learning 

 

Playing and Exploring:  
‘I can respond to new experiences.’ 
We encourage children to investigate 
and to ‘have a go’. 
 

Tommy kneads the dough for our  
cakepops – mmm, delicious! 

 
 
 

“Bleu ou rouge?” Aurora and August 
practise colours during French. 

  

 Happy half term 
 

We wish our ‘Term 
time’ pupils a restful 
and happy break 
with your families. 
We know that our 
‘All year round’ 
pupils will have 
tremendous fun in 
Nursery over the 
half term period. 
See you all soon. 

Hari balances 
lentils on a tiny 
icecream spoon. 
 

 

Jeea strengthens her 
leg muscles using one 
of the pushalong cars. 
 

 

“Wind the bobbin up!” 
The girls sing along as 
they wind ribbons. 

 


